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 Greetings from the Don 

 We would like to welcome our new residents, 

families and staff who have recently joined us. I 

would like to thank you for entrusting the care of 

your loved ones with our team  

Visiting Turramurra House continues within the Covid 

risk framework, and we thank all our families and 

friends for their ongoing support of our program. 

  Just a gentle reminder to please stay away from 

Turramurra House if you feel unwell or have any flu 

symptoms and Covid test immediately. 

 Our residents continue to enjoy and participate in 

many of our wonderful activities, as you can see by 

the great photographs, we are so lucky to have a 

fabulously creative and energetic recreation team 

organizing fun activities for our residents. 

  

We have an open-door policy. Please feel free to see 

our team or me if you have any concerns suggestions 

or if you would like to have a chat.  

 

  

Activity highlights 

BOBBINHEAD BAKERY OUTING 

Residents enjoyed going to the bakery, we had a 

lovely morning tea, they all enjoyed chatting with 

each other.  

then they enjoyed shopping at IGA, it was a fun 

morning, they are looking forward to doing it again 

soon 
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Country Day 

A Fun day was had by all. Turramurra House was 

decorated with lots of country hats and decorations, 

staff dressed in their country best. We had a visiting 

animal farm which included cows, sheep, chickens 

which our residents loved, this was followed by a 

good old fashioned country BBQ. 
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UPCOMING IN OCTOBER TARONGA MOBILE ZOO 

VISITING 

 

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONs 

Graham and Margaret have become good friends 

who chat every day, neither one knew they shared 

the same birthday, we called them the King and 

Queen for the day,  

Graham's beautiful wife Izzi was with us for the 

birthday celebration,  

Winnie had fun celebrating her birthday with her 

daughter and staff. 
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FLOWER ARRANGING 

A very popular activity Our very creative ladies 

continue to produce beautiful flower arrangements 

to take back to their room love to have their rooms 

and or display them around the room. 

 

 


